
Find out at our meeting 

Monday 26 June 7.30-9.00pm 

Proper Coffee at 26 Keymer Road in Hassocks. 

Could the ground 
heat our schools? 

HKD Energy has been given a grant to see whether ground source heat pumps 

could provide heat for Downlands and Windmills Schools. 

We’ve been working with a team of experts on a feasibility study. 

Come and hear their findings and have your say.  

 

Ground source heat pumps work like a fridge in reverse,  using the warmth 

underground to heat water for radiators or underfloor heating. 

To avoid climate change we need to start switching to renewable heat, just like 

moving to solar and wind for electricity. 

 

HKD Energy is a group of local volunteers committed to finding ways to increase 

our use of renewable energy locally. Find out more at www.hkdenergy.org.uk 

 

 

 
The grant comes from the Rural Community Energy Fund (RCEF), a £15 million programme, delivered by WRAP 

and jointly funded by the Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs (Defra) and the Department for 

Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy (DBEIS).  It supports rural communities in England to develop

renewable energy projects which provide economic and social benefits to the community.  For more 

information on RCEF, visit www.wrap.org.uk/renewables.


